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'The last page of Mountain Voices
features additions, cancellations,
and other changes to the
published weekly schedule. We
encourage you to tear the last page
off the newsletter and post it on

your refrigerator or carry it with

you during the week, so you can

Above: It’s still not too late to join the Intergenerational Chime Choir! As stay up to date!
the photo indicates, children, parents, grandparents and dogs can all
participate. Rehearsals are from 9-9:30 in Warren Chapel on Tuesday and k /
Wednesday.
% Workshop: Performance: New Art Chamber Trio
E A Talk & Tasting from Jackalope Brewery Nola Kile, flute; Lee Smith, violin; Eric Reed, Cello
' Monday, August 2 Tuesday, August 3
"Z 3:30-4:30 8:15 p.m.
o Harton Hall Auditorium
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WELCOME TO THE SNACK SHOP!

It’s our final week in the Snack Shop and we are lucky to have some great new items for

sale including MSSA artwork by Stokes Dunavan and Bandstand serving platters and

cutting boards.

If you have not picked up your sweatshirt this is the week to do it! Also, this is the last
chance to prepay for a pottery coffee mug.

We have a handful of t-shirts, stickers and sweatshirts left so come see us!

See you in the Snack Shop!

Duncan & Jack

THE WEEK 8 BLUES
A Poem/Song by Dr. Lane Price

I've got the Week Eight Blues

I've gotta put on my shoes

I've gotta get off my bike

I can’t go take a hike.

I've gotta go back to school,

I've gotta follow the rule.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Call Scott First! Home repairs/
upgrades are generally not
permitted during the season.
Contact the General Manager
before calling a contractor.

Auto permits must be
displayed at all times, else a
ticket may be issued.

Gate tickets (or wristbands)
should be on your person at all
times.

Box lunches and other
reservations-required dining
events must be paid at the
main office; dining hall staff do
not accept reservations or

payment.

Save time at the gate and
pre-order your tickets by
calling (931) 924-2286. You

can also preorder online.

Lawn trimmings are collected

on Wednesdays.

Dogs must be registered,
including proof of rabies
vaccination. Pick up after your
pets.

Quiet Hour is daily from
1:00-2:30 pm. Children should
be indoors at their cottages. No
loud noises, pickleball, tennis,
music, mowing, construction,
etc.

Trash pickup begins at 5:00
am on Monday & Thursday.

Recycling bins have been
moved behind Harton Hall.

Safety first! Call (931) 607-
8615 when the main office is
closed for any security

questions Or concerns.

Shop local at the Thursday
Morning Mountain Market,
7-10:30 a.m., in front of Har-
ton Hall.



ANNOUNCEMENTS

This year our snack shop will
be hosting the Holy Grail
Coffee Company from
Winchester, TN. Their
coffee will be sold on
Tuesday & Thursday morn-
ings on the mall. A portion
of the sales will go towards
supporting the snack shop,
SO enjoy some amazing
coffee! In case of stormy
weather, the coffee cart will
move into the snack shop.

Hats off to our 2021 summer
program patrons this

year! When you visit their
stores/restaurants and use
their services, please say
thank you for their support
of the MSSA program

book. Shop local!

Please help us take care of
our tennis and pickleball
courts...no scooters, bicycles,
drawing with rocks or chalk,

etc.

The Sewanee Bookstore is
staffing most book sales this
season and will bring stock
of all books that will be
featured as part of the
Platform to sell at each
event. Please show our
appreciation for providing
this valuable service to us
and the authors who visit by
purchasing from their

stock. The manager is happy
to check on any other title
you wish to explore.

SEASON OFFICE
HOURS

Monday - Friday,
8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Saturday,
9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

HARTON HALL

Sunday Menu
Baked ham, Shrimp and grits, Mixed greens, Succotash, Assorted salads, Chess pie

We appreciate each and every one of you who has joined us for meals at Harton Hall this summer.
We have been blessed with an eager, helpful, industrious young staff. Please thank them for their
hard work, and especially remember the tip jars on the last week of the season.

-Emily Frith

Above: youth participants gathered to learn from Sallie Swor and Emily

Frith about some of the many ways to use peak Summer tomatoes.



FROM THE SMITH-BOETH MONARCH WAYSTATION

TAM, A FEMALE BLACK SWALLOWTAIL, IS BORN!

Tam, formerly known as Tom, was born in the garden last week, closing out this cycle of Black Swallowtail excitement.
In the photo, a shaft of sunlight is illuminating the empty chrysalis next to her from which she had emerged moments before.

Late July is the time when the Monarchs migrating south lay their eggs for the next brood that will pick up the journey
towards their wintering spot in Mexico. We have been swarmed with many Eastern Tiger Swallowtails, Spicebush Swallow-
tails, and Silver-Spotted Skippers, but so far we have not had any more Monarchs. Next week we hope to report good news.

Amusingly, we had an insect faceoff between a female Diana Fritillary and a Japanese beetle on the Butterfly Bush. The
beetle, which rightfully was there first, took umbrage to the butterfly landing on what it seemingly thought to be its personal
flower. Repeatedly, the beetle rose on its hind legs and waved in protest.

On Tuesday the 27, Dr. Stephanie Smith and Rick Boeth led a Butterfly Walk and Talk , which began with a slideshow
in the auditorium, to the garden. The weather was hot but good for butterflies and even a Hummingbird Moth, along with a
tiny Pearl Crescent on a yellow coneflower. Dr. Smith, left, posed with some of the more than 30 attendees enjoying the event.

A showdown on the butterfly bush between a
butterfly and a Japanese beetle

A group of participants gather for last week’s Tam poses next to her empty chrysalis
Butterfly Walk and Talk




GETTING TO KNOW YOU!

Our guest minister this week is the Rev. Helen White! Rev. Helen joined the
staft of Christ Church in Savannah, Georgia in May of 2015 where she is
involved in many aspects of ministry with a focus on Formation for children,
families, and adults. On the Diocesan level, Helen currently serves as a chaplain
for Clergy Spouses and an Examining Chaplain. Prior to serving at Christ
Church, Helen served as the Vicar at All Saint’s on Tybee Island, and the
Assistant at St. George’s in Savannah. She is a graduate of Virginia Theological
Seminary (MDiv), Georgia Southern University (MEd) and Furman University
(BA in Religion). Helen is married to the Rev. Michael White, the Rector of
Christ Church, Savannah. She is the mother of two sons, Ethan and Jay. Ethan is
a recent graduate of Sewanee and has been working at the Assembly this

Summer. Jay is a rising sophomore at Princeton University. Helen is also related

to the Malone family, who are longtime members of the Assembly.

Our spotlight this week is the Knopf/Duncan family! Chris and Lyn Knopf (on the left in the picture below), first
started coming to the Assembly around 25 years ago during the offseason. They found out about the Assembly through the
Crais family. Stuart was a school friend and his mother Nancy was Chris’ Cub Scout leader. Once they had Duncan (back,
center), they began coming during the season as well. It was here at the Assembly that Duncan and his sister Evey (front-
center) learned how to ride bikes. They now share Cottage #163, “Worth the Wait”, with Lyn’s parents, Jack & Judy
Duncan (at right in photo). The Knopf’s live in Franklin, TN where Chris is the CFO at Stansell Electric, Lyn owns a
marketing agency, and Duncan and Evey attend Battle Ground Academy. Jacky and Judy live in Birmingham, AL where
Jack is Professor & University Scholar Emeritus at UAB. Here at the Assembly, they serve in a variety of roles; Chris serves
on the ARC & Finance Committees, Lyn serves on the Youth & Platform Committees, as a Woman’s Association Officer,
and has previously served as a Long Range Planning Committee member, Judy and Jack serve on the Chapel & Archive
Committees, Duncan is the Snack Shop Manager, Evey is a Buzzard. Along with their Basset Hound, Winston, the
Monteagle is a very special place for the whole family!




HOUSING QUESTIONS?
ASK RHONDA!

Should you have concerns that your cottage has not rented to
your satisfaction during the season or oft-season, contact the
housing office to discuss your options. If you are willing to

consider offering your cottage for 3-day rentals, negotiate or

prorate rentals, or if you have questions about your rentals,

call Rhonda.

The housing office can also help if you want to rent a golf cart

during the season!

The housing number is (931) 924-9000.

LEASEHOLDS CURRENTLY AVAILABLE

#23  Edgeworth Inn $1,300,000

Contact for information-
W. Scott Parrish, General Manager

scott.parrish@mssal88.org

(931)924-2286

STAY CONNECTED!

We want our Monteagle family to get all the latest
information in the fastest way, so we created a text message
system for last minute changes or emergencies. We will also
be communicating through Mountain Voices and our
Facebook page: www.facebook.com/MssaYouth. Be sure to

like our page!
Text MSSAYOUTH to 84483 to receive youth alerts.
Text MSSANEWS to 84483 to receive community

alerts.

For any snacks, refreshments, or MSSA merchandise, come
by the snack shop located outside the front entrance of the

Auditorium.

/CALLING ALL BUZZARDS AND FALCONS\

o

FROM THE ARCHIVES

As you pack up and return home remember to collect birth an-
nouncements, wedding invitations, newspaper articles, Christ-
mas cards of members families, photographs, etc. through the
winter to fill your family box. Mail them to the office ¢/o the
Archives Committee or drop them off at the office if you come
to the mountain!

See you in 2022!

-Morgan Merrill

If your Buzzard/Falcon is interested in ushering or reading at
the Sunday service or Twilight Prayers, please text Andrew
Yow, Christian Education Coordinator, at 941-735-4041.
Additionally, youth interested in singing are welcome to join
in leading Taizé during Monday Twilight Prayers, directed by
Geoftrey Ward; rehearsal is at 6:45 beforehand—please let
Andrew know so that music copies can be prepared. /
ALL golf carts, PRIVATELY OWNED and RENTED

must be registered (or re-registered) to receive the 2021

GOLF CART CORNER

decal. Only licensed drivers are allowed to drive carts.

Golf cart parking at Warren Chapel is for the benefit of
those who need mobility assistance. Please do not move

carts during services or programs.

Golf carts shall be operated only on roadways with an
exception for medical reasons or handicapped condition of
the operator or passengers when carts may be operated on
walkways and paths.

All golf carts must be equipped with a horn and must

have front lights and rear lights or reflectors if driven after

Need 2 G
during the

daylight hours.

olf Cart
season’

Contact Housin®

931-924-900




YOUTH UPDATES

The youth are an integral part of the Assembly, and many consider Monteagle a place where children can develop both spiritually

and physically in a safe environment. Programs for children ages 3-18 are available throughout the summer. Please see the

program book, pages 10-14 for guidelines, policies, and rules .

It is another year and another start to a new summer! We are super excited for the ability to get to know you all and go on new

adventures! Come by the Snack Shop to see our board to find out what is happening this week!

REMINDERS FOR AUGUST 1ST-AUGUST 7TH

“Thank you” to Julia Curry, Lori Davis, Lyn Knopf, Paige Cleveland, Kristin Bailey, Hillary Humphreys and Abby

James for providing the Eagles, Buzzards, and Falcons delicious progressive suppers!

1.

Parents must drive or arrange for another parent to transport their children to all activities outside the Assembly
grounds. This includes Buzzards and Falcons. If you're willing to drive children besides your own, please let us

know and we will arrange these carpools.
Please see Karissa Wheeler if you're interested in providing a course for the progressive suppers.

Hummingbird Monday Pool Meet-Ups, Wednesday Night Parent-Child Sack Suppers and Saturday Afternoon
Picnics (Saturdays of Weeks 1,3,5, and 7) are parent generated. Bring your child (and lunch on Saturday and
dinner on Wednesday) to the appointed spot and introduce yourself to other parents. Enjoy!

There will be a Youth Hayride/Cookout on Monday! Hummingbirds at 5 p.m., Eaglets at 5:30 p.m., Eagles at 6
p-m., and B&F's at 6:30 p.m. Meet at the gym where a cookout will take place afterwards!

The B&F's will have their Elk River Trip on Thursday! Stay tuned for the latest regarding the trip by coming to the
Parent Meeting on Tuesday 10:15-10:45 on the Harton Hall porch or by checking the poster or FB page for more
information!

There will be updates to the program, so please check online (we have a FaceBook page that displays the weekly
poster) or on the Youth Bulletin Board for current info and register for our text updates (text MSSAYOUTH to
84483)

Please bring your gate ticket and insurance cards to registration.
Dive-In movies are B&F events only, no younger children.

For the family fun GeoCache event on Friday, make sure to download the app ahead of time! Meet at the
Tennessee Williams Center parking lot on Sewanee’s campus for our first quest. When you finish, you can
continue on or stop at one! The quests are a good distance apart, so be prepared to drive; clothes for light hiking

are encouraged!

\_

YOUTH REGISTRATION N\

Registration for all youth is held at the Auditorium from 9:30 to 10:00 a.m. Monday through Friday. Please bring gate
tickets and release form to receive a fun band identification bracelet. In addition to registering, a parent must sign each
Hummingbird in at the Hummingbird Room each day. Check Auditorium bulletin board for daily details of Youth

Programs, excursion sign-ups, etc.

J




NEWS FROM THE COURTS!

BUZZARDS & FALCONS PICKLEBALL CLINIC

Coach Stephanie Lane returned to the mountain on Monday, July 26, to work with the Buzzards & Falcons. Some were

beginners...some had experience...but everyone enjoyed learning shot selection and game strategy.

The 4th Annual Pickleball Tournament had the largest
number of entries in the history of the tournament. Come to
the courts on Saturday, July 31, to watch the finals!

Left: Mary and Dot are
ready for their match!

Below: participants
from last week’s

pickleball tournament.

-

.

Pickleball hours for this season: \
Sunday—Thursday: play must conclude by 6 p.m.
Friday & Saturday: play must conclude by 7 p.m.

As always, refrain from playing before 9 a.m.
Please, no play during Quiet Hour,
Sunday School or 11 Worship.

J

FOR TENNIS LESSONS,
COACH FELIX MANN

(571) 278-5132
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WELCOME TO THE PORCH!

TIME TO CHILL- WINFIELD WEEK 6!
“Each for the other, all for Monteagle.”

This week Winfield hosts the Mah Jongg tournament! Come test your skills with players of all levels! There are
PRIZES! Let Regan Greer know if you would like to sign up for the tournament — the more the merrier! Regan —
615-306-4393

If you are not a Mah Jongg enthusiast, Winfield library is open for your reading pleasure!
Week 8 highlights on the Porch:

Monday, August 2:

10:00- Woman’s Association Meeting. Come hear a report about the cottage tour and bazaar. New officers will be
elected as well

Tuesday, August 3:
10:30-11:30 Chickadees (children under age 3) and their parents gather for socializing and war stories.
2:30-4:00 Mah Jongg Tournament % 6% B

3:00-3:30 Story Time for Hummingbirds and Eaglets

Wednesday, August 4:
2:30-4:00 Mah Jongg Tournament

Thursday, August 5:
2:30-4:00 Mah Jongg Tournament
3:00-3:30 Story Time for Hummingbirds and Eaglets.

From Virginia Curry

Thank you one and all who assisted before, during and after the Cottage Tour and Bazaar! The weather was a won-

derful surprise and our patrons were happy!

This kind of event takes many, many talented volunteers who are willing to take not one, but several jobs to com-

plete the day!
I am grateful for our Assembly community and thankful for our time together.

A HUGE thank you to all!
Most Sincerely, Virginia

-Linda Parrish, President
MSSA Woman’s Association
parrishld@bellsouth.net

0000000000000 0000000000000000000000000



CHAPEL HAPPENINGS

I hope everyone has enjoyed our Chapel offerings this season. The Assembly provides a wonderful opportunity
for Christians from different places and traditions to come together and worship. This diversity allows this place to
develop its own unique traditions of worship that might not happen anywhere else. Learning about these traditions,
while imagining fresh ideas to intentionally develop our Chapel services in new ways, has been a wonderful experience. I
feel so fortunate to share in these memories over the summer: the Candlelight Service on the Fourth of July, the Animal
Blessing, Bible Week lectures, Twilight Prayers, Thursday Morning Prayers, Adult Bible Study, Sunday School on the
Porch, along with hymns, the Monteagle Benediction, Harmony Bell Ringers, Youth Week, and countless opportunities
for our youth to gather and grow together in Christ. So many of you have shared memories from the past, and have been
gracious in discovering our fresh offerings this summer. We made some changes, particularly to Twilight Prayers, to
address requests from the Denominational Caucuses to provide broader musical offerings and continuity from week to
week. Our goals are to allow for each week to be shaped by the visiting minister, to preserve MSSA traditions, and to
introduce new ideas for what we might cherish into the future. At times each of these goals can be in conflict, but with
prayer and discernment, we carried forward. Our visiting preachers shaped our time together on Sunday mornings, at
discussions in the Writer’s Grove, with reflections at Twilight Prayers, and hopefully meaningful fellowship between
scheduled services. We carried on the services and traditions that I listed above. We also developed an order of service
for Twilight Prayers, and invited guest musicians to share musical traditions, like Taize, that are new to the Assembly.
A lot of work goes into coordinating the parties that work to make these things happen, and I have found it very
rewarding. I must share my gratitude to the Chapel Committee Chair and Volunteers, our Chapel Chancellor, and to all
of you for helping us hold true to the past while we move into the future. After a long year not being able to gather, it
has been wonderful to worship together again.

Peace be with you,

Richard Ahlquist, Platform Family Ministry Coordinator

Adult Bible Study

The adult bible study on Thursday at 9 a.m. follows the Morning Prayer Service at 8:30 in Warren Chapel. Weeks 5-8 will
explore II Samuel and the Book of Acts, the latter takes up Luke’s story from the Ascension through the early church.

Twilight Prayers

Twilight Prayers attracts many of the Assembly who seek to close another day by listening to scripture, say ng prayers, and
singing together. The young ones (sometimes in their pj’s) enjoy the little battery candle they hold through the service.
Every Monday night features music from the Taizé Inter-denominational Community in France. Each Wednesday
Nashville singer and guitarist Bea Troxel leads the music, and on Thursdays the intergenerational RING! bell choir

plays. If you haven't joined your neighbors in night-time prayers, come join us for a beautiful end to a busy day.

Sunday:  10:00-10:45 - Sunday School for youth and adults, various locations.
11:00-Worship Service with the Rev. Helen White - Warren Chapel/The Mall

Monday: 7:30 - Twilight Prayers featuring Taizé music - Warren Chapel.
Tuesday: 7:30 - Twilight Prayers with favorite hymns- Warren Chapel
Wednesday: 7:30 - Twilight Prayers with guitar music - Warren Chapel
Thursday:  8:30-9- Morning Prayer led by Rev. Warren Swenson - Warren Chapel
9-10- Adult Bible Study with Rev. Warren Swenson- Warren Chapel
7:30 - Twilight Prayers with music from the RING! intergenerational bell choir - Warren Chapel
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Week 8 Lectures and Performances

Tuesday, August 3
There is no lecture today.

Tuesday, August 3, 8:15 p.m., Auditorium

Chamber Music Concert: New Art Trio

Nora Kile, flute; Lee Smith, violin; Eric Reed; cello

Celebrating a quarter of a century as an ensemble, the New Art Trio is
Chattanooga’s oldest continuously performing chamber ensemble

composed of current or former members of the Chattanooga Symphony
Otrchestra. The program will include a diverse repertoire appealing to a
riety of ages and musical tastes.

The Music Fund

Wednesday, August 4

§ 10:45 a.m., Auditorium
I iii Dr. Robin Bates, When Grendel Invades Your Safe Spaces: Or,
#4EH What Would Beowulf Do?

Robin Bates grew up in Sewanee, attended Carleton College, and
received his PhD in English from Emory University. He spent his
career teaching at St. Mary’s College of Maryland, received two Ful-
bright fellowships to Slovenia, and retired to Sewanee two years ago.
He posts a daily essay on literature and life at his blog Better Living
@l through Beowulfand is author of How Beowulf Can Save America:
An Epic Hero’s Guide to Defeating the Politics of Rage.

Program Enhancement Fund

Thursday, August 5

8:15 p.m., Auditorium

Ridley Wills, II, Three Men of the South: Colonel Duncan Cooper; his son-in-law, Dr. Lucius Burch; and Dr. Burch’s son,
Lucius Burch, an early, progressive, conservationist and lawyer.

Ridley Wills, II is an American author and historian living in Nashville, and an Assembly member. He received the Tennessee
History Book Award for his first book, The History of Belle Meade: Mansion, Plantation and Stud. Wills has authored 28
books and two booklets, all of which have been published. In the fall of 2021, he will be inducted into the Southeastern United
States YMCA Hall of Fame in Black Mountain, N.C. Wills has served as president of the Tennessee Historical Society, and
awarded an Honorary Doctor of Humane Letters from the University of the South. Our thanks to Ridley for serving as the
‘first last’; the Platform’s first celebration of the final lecture of the season.

Pro Bono
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Week 8 Workshops

Monday, August 2, 2:30-5 p.m.

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, 10-noon, and 2:30-4:30 p.m., Pulliam Center

Advanced Bridged Workshop: Two Over One for Fun!

Marilyn Shelton, instructor.

Through lecture and play, learn how to tweak your system slightly to make it better, more effective, and more competitive!

Whether or not you adopt 2/1 as your system, by the end of the week you'll understand why 2/1 is more competitive and know
how to play the system. As a bonus you’ll learn a new and improved tool for opening, one critical theory about play every day,

plus a few gadgets thrown in the mix. All materials provided: Hand Evaluation, key ring with assorted conventions, hand-outs.
Intermediate/advanced Standard American partnerships 2/1 players also welcome. Familiarity with duplicate play is helpful but

not necessary, easy to learn.

$15 fee (covers all five days) maximum registration 16

Maney Fund

Monday, August 2, 3:30-4:30 p.m., Harton Hall

Workshop: A Talk and Tasting

Bailey Spaulding, co-founder and CEO of the Jackalope Brewery tells the story of the first female-founded craft brewery located
in Tennessee. Tasting the brews is an important part of the story!

$10 fee; Max enrollment 16; Minimum age 21; please have ID with you.

Program Enhancement Fund

Tuesday, August 3, 3-4:30 p.m., Meet at the North Gate

Workshop: Walk and Nature Journal (or sketch) at the Old Stone House

Enjoy a walk together to the Old Stone House. The outing, including the walks to and from the house, will afford much
opportunity for observation, discussion, and nature journaling. Write, draw, doodle. Bring your water bottle, your nature journal,
and a towel to sit on, if desired. Mary Priestley, instructor.

No fee, no sign up.
Corrine Blake Lecture Fund

Wednesday, August 4, 2:30-4 p.m., Stonecourt Studio

Workshop: Knitting Instruction and Social; Valerie Lorenz, instructor.

$10 fee for beginner kit/instruction; Limit 8; Age 12+

A simple project will be presented each week to help beginners learn basic skills of knitting. A set of needles, yarn, and pattern
will be provided. More experienced knitters are welcome to attend and enjoy the company without fee or registration.

Miss Bessie Fund

Thursday, August 5, 2:30-5 p.m., Shady Dell

Workshop: Introduction to Rug-hooking

Learn the traditional craft of rug-hooking and create a “Mug Rug” (aka coaster!) with recycled tees as material. Bring an old tee-
shirt that will be cut into strips and shared with others in the class. Material fee includes backing fabric, a hook of your own, and
a resource list. Bring fabric scissors if you have them. Christi Teasley instructor

$20 fee, maximum enrollment 8, bring your gate pass to class

Ethel and George F. Archer Fund

12



GOT A BIRTHDAY OR ANNIVERSARY
COMING UP?

On Thursdays we will recognize birthdays and anniversaries
each week at the Twilight Prayer Service. We will also use this

as an opportunity to show our thanks for the visiting minister.

WHAT ABOUT A CHILD’S BIRTHDAY?

Be sure to send your children to ring the bell before the
Twilight Service on their birthday! It is a hefty bell, so if we
have several birthdays, multiple young people can all pull the

rope together! Please stay afterwards to receive a special birthday
prayer at the Twilight Service. You may report to the bell tower
at 7:15 p.m. Monday-Thursday.

—

Jedod.
—

__

Z~THIC \A/FFK X

YYLLIN \\

Vi Lo
- — iy ——
W1 AAFAM N/ BIF—§

I i /Y RS Y Y

Youth and Family Movies:

Tuesday, 8:15: Despicable Me 3, PG, Mall

Wednesday Early-Bird, 6 p.m.: Shrek 3, G, Auditorium
Wednesday, 8:15 p.m.: National Treasurer, PG, Auditorium
Thursday, 8:15 p.m.: Ralph Breaks the Internet, PG, Mall
Friday, 8:15 p.m.: Monty Python and the Holy Grail, PG,

Auditorium

See the mall kiosk and bulletin boards for additional details

Documentaries:

SWIMMING HOURS
Monday-Friday:
8 a.m.— 9:30 a.m., Adult Water Exercise (over 18)

Monday-Saturday:
10 a.m. - 12 noon, Open to all.
12 noon — 1 p.m., Water Safety & Swimming Lessons (by prior
appointment only)

2:30-5:30 p.m., Open to all.

Friday only:
2:30 = 7:30 p.m., Open to all.

Sunday:
2:30 - 5:30 p.m., Open to all.
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Above: Alex Kershaw delivers a lecture on “The Liberator”

to a full house.
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A Season in Review: Photo Highlights
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WEEK EIGHT
August 1-August 8, 2021
CHANGES TO THE SCHEDULE

CHANGES OR ADDITIONS ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN YELLOW

SUNDAY, AUGUST 1
11:00 Worship Service: The Rev. Helen White ................... Auditorium

MONDAY AUGUST 2

8:15 Youth Porch Party Eagles, Buzzards & Falcons Nashv:lle House

S5pm. Youth Hayride/ Cookout... N Pool/Gym
TUESDAY, AUGUST 3
10:45 Lecture: Canceled
1:30 Youth Excursion: Eaglets.......cccuuuiiiinniieinnnnns Meet at Auditorium
2:30 Youth Excursion: Buzzards & Falcons OvernightMeet at Auditorium
4:30-5:30 B&F Tennis... ..East Courts

8:00-9 Moonlight Swim & Hoop Eagles, Buzzards &, FalconsPool & Gym
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 4

12:30 Caving:-Eaglets Eagles .....cccoovvuniiriniiiiiiniiinnniinnnnnas Meet at Mall
10:00-Noon—Tennis-Socialcrrmmrmarrrrmsrrsersr e Mall Courts
10:00-Noon Adult Drills & Skills.......cceeevieeieeieeieeiieiiiiinnnnnnnne.e...Mall Courts
2:30-4:00 Mah Jongg Tournament ....cccoveeeermncrermnceernnceennnnes Winfield Porch
2:30-4:00 Workshop: Knitting Instruction & Social ....... Stone Court Studio
2 30 Youth Excursion:-Eaglesvrrrmmvmrmemrmsrrmrroees Auditorium
6: 30 7 15 Sack Progresslve Suppcr Buzza.rds & FalconsMect at Nashvdle Homc
9:00 Campfire/ Messy Games: Buzzards & FalconsMeet at Nashville Home
THURSDAY, AUGUST 5
TBD Youth Adventure Day: Buzzards & Falcons.... Meet at Auditorium
9:00-10:00 Adult Bible Study ...cccoeevvuririinniriinniiiinniiniiniinennn. Woarren Chapel

No fee, no sign up. The study is led by the Rev. Warren Swenson

3:30-4:30—Eaglets Tennis-Games s East Courts
4:00 Conversation with the Rev. Helen White Writers’ Grove/Chapel rain location
6:30-7:15 Sack Progressive supper: Eagles.............. Meet at Nashville Home

9:00-11:00 Night-Messy Games: Eagles, Buzzards & FalconsMeet at Nashville Home

FRIDAY, AUGUST 6

il g Pool

SATURDAY, AUGUST 7
6:00=8:00 0 ot Euck atithe P00l e s es oo s s e o n o s e ron s e oo s braatee Gym/Pool
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The Monteagle Sunday School Assembly was organized by Charter issued by the State of Tennessee on
October 4, 1882 for the purpose of: “.. the advancement of science, literary attainment, Sunday School
interests, and the promotion of the broadest popular culture in the interest of Christianity without regard to

sect or denomination.”

'The Mission of the Monteagle Sunday School Assembly is to be a welcoming community of Christian faith
where people gather to engage in spiritual growth and renewal, lifelong inquiry and learning, recreational and cultural enrich-

ment, while being good stewards of our natural resources and our Assembly heritage.
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